
                                                          
 

 

 
 

 

Friday, 21st October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For our topic of Rivers next term, Year 6 will be walking into Canterbury to visit the River 

Stour in different locations. While at the river we will be doing field tests which include 

pond sampling to identify different fresh water invertebrates and measuring the depth of the 

river in different locations. 

 

This trip will occur on Friday, 11th November. We will be leaving the school at 1:00 pm and 

returning in time for dismissal at 3pm. Children are asked to wear suitable shoes on the day. 

We have no plans for the children to enter the river, but the banks can be muddy. Please 

ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs Webb and Miss Kleebaum 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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